
 

Have your say on the Old Bangalow Road rail bridge 

renewal project 
  
 UGL Regional Linx (UGLRL) operates and maintains the Country Regional Network (CRN) on behalf of Transport for NSW. 
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Complete the survey to help us understand 

how the bridge renewal may impact you. 

The bridge at Old Bangalow Road, Byron Bay requires 

renewal to better serve the community. The existing 

timber bridge will be demolished and replaced with a 

new steel arched bridge. 

This work will take approximately five months to 

complete and is expected to take place between July 

and November 2025. 

Why are we doing this work and what are 

the benefits? 

We are doing this important work to improve the 

structure’s integrity, performance and ensure safe use. 

As a part of the upgrade, UGLRL will replace the current 

timber bridge with a steel arch bridge and widen the 

bridge to allow for two-lane traffic.  

The benefits of this project are:  

• ease traffic congestion, reduce travel times and 

increase bridge use capacity.  

• increase load limit to 42.5 tonne.  

• improve quality and safety of the bridge to 

meet current engineering and road standards. 

About the consultation 

As part of this project, UGLRL will consult with the 

community and stakeholders to understand how the 

work may impact residents. We want to know: 

• how residents and the surrounding 

communities use the bridge; and  

• how the community might be impacted by the 

proposed work. 

 

When does consultation open? 

Consultation is open from 2 May 2025 until 31 May 

2025. 

Meet the team 

We encourage the community to attend the 

Community Hub at The Bowlo, Bangalow, to meet 

the project team, learn more about this project and to 

complete the survey. The details are: 

Date and Time: 4pm – 8pm, Wednesday 28 May 2025 

Location: 21 Byron Bay Road, Bangalow, NSW 2479 

How to participate in this consultation 

We have developed a survey and invite the 

community and stakeholders to share their thoughts. 

To complete the survey, you can: 

• Submit your feedback online at 

bit.ly/oldbangalowroad-HYS  

• Email: enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au  

• Phone: 1300 661 390 

• Complete a paper survey at the Community 

Hub at The Bowlo, Bangalow on 28 May 2025  

Supporting Information 

We have developed a project fact sheet which 

provides more information on the project. Please visit 

the website or contact the project team for more 

information. The factsheet is available on the website 

at bit.ly/oldbangalowroad-project. 

 

https://bit.ly/oldbangalowroad-HYS
mailto:enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au
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Location of the site 
The red circle identifies the worksite. The blue dashed line identifies the proposed detour. 

 

 

 

Next steps 

Once the survey closes, the next steps for the project 

are: 

• assess all feedback 

• develop a consultation summary report 

• inform the community of the outcome. 

Complete the survey 

Scan the QR code or visit: 

bit.ly/oldbangalowroad-HYS to 

complete the survey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Contact us 
 

 

 
 

Project Infoline 1300 661 390 

 
 

enquiry@uglregionalinx.com.au  

 
 

www.uglregionallinx.com.au 

 
161 Kite Street, Orange, NSW 2800 

 

 

Byron Bay  
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